Dear students,
You have your first homework posted at the http://ekonometrija.ekof.bg.ac.rs/imae_micec.html 
Please send your homework by Sunday, 9th February. The in-person presentation will be on Wednesday, 12th February. You will get information about the time and the room in time.
The second homework will be in the first week of March.
The exam will be in the middle of March (around 15th of March).

Aleksandra Nojković, Radmila Dragutinović Mitrović, Aleksandra Anić, Marko Vladisavljević
